VILLAGE OF HUDSON FALLS]
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
FY 2014 COMMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT
APPLICATION

The Village of Hudson Falls will hold a Public Hearing at Village Hall, 220 Main Street, Hudson
Falls, NY on July 13, 2015 at 4:10 p.m.

The Village intends to make an application to the New York State (NYS) Office of Community
Renewal program funds for the 2015 program year.

The purpose of the hearing is to furnish citizens with information concerning: (1) the amount of
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds available; and (2) the range of activities that may be
undertaken for proposed community development and housing activities. The hearing is also intended
to afford citizens an opportunity to comment on the use of grant funds and to solicit public opinion on
the proposed application, prior to submission. The public is urges to attend.

If you require special assistance to attend because of a disability please contact the Village at
747-5426 and arrangements will be made to accommodate your needs.
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